
 
 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa

 

With the warmer weather quickly approaching, so is grilling and picnic 
season. On the behalf of Waukesha County, please keep in mind the 

importance of recycling correctly! 
 

For any questions or concerns 
Please visit the waukeshacounty.gov/recycling or call 262-896-8300 

June 2020 Newsletter                             Summer is here!
       

Forestry Updates 
• • • 

Daily forestry operations generate wood 
chips. The chips vary in quality depending 
on the type of brush or small logs which 
are ground up. These chips are available to 
residents intermittently.  
 

Please call Village Hall if you are 
interested in receiving a load of wood 
chips. If you have recently called and 
requested wood chips, we already have 
your contact information on our list. 

Village Updates 
• • • 

Board of Review 
As a reminder to residents, Notice of 
Assessments will be mailed June 23rd. If 
you have any questions, please contact 
Mark Link with Tyler Technologies at:  

414-704-0647. 
 

Building Fee Schedule 
The new building fee schedule goes into 
effect today, June 1. Please see the Village 
website for the updated fee schedule. 

 

Police Updates 
• • • 

Please remember to practice safe boating on our beautiful lakes this summer by making sure you have your proper 
Personal Flotation Devices (PFD). All vessels, including canoes, kayaks, and paddleboards, must have at least one (1) 
USCG- approved Wearable PFD for each person on board. Besides being USCG-approved, all PFD’s must be: 
 

1. In good & serviceable condition, which means no tears, rips, broken straps or snaps. 
2. Readily accessible, which means you are able to put the PFD on quickly in an emergency. 
3. Of proper size for the intended wearer, Sizing for PFD’s is based on body weight and chest size. 

 

All vessels 16 feet or more in length (except canoes, kayaks, and paddleboards) must have one (1) USCG-approved 
Throwable PFD on board that is immediately accessible. Every person on board a personal watercraft must wear a 
USCG-approved Type I, II, III, or V PFD. 
 

High Water Conditions requiring SNW restrictions for Pine Lake, Beaver Lake, and North Lake will be posted on the 
Village of Chenequa website and Legal Board. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Police Department at 262-367-2145 or feel free to email 

policeclerk@chenequa.org 
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